
 

Dear parents / guardians,             Date:  03
rd

 June 2020 

  

 

We at the BJCC are concerned for our students’ academic progress thus we are engaging our 

students in various online webinars and lectures due to the current COVID-19 crisis.   

 We also would like to inform you that as per the University of Mumbai circular dated 18-05-

2020 all the students studying in F.Y.B.Com, S.Y.B.Com, F.Y.BAF and S.Y.BAF are being 

promoted to their next academic years and their grading of current semester results are based 

on their previous semester marks. The next academic year is slated to begin from 1st August 

2020 (tentatively). Due to COVID 19 Pandemic, from this year we have also started 

admission and payment of the fees via online mode for the academic year 2020-2021. We 

advise you to take admission and reserve the seats in order to avoid any further difficulties.  

 As per the RBI guidelines, in order to practice social distancing and also  to follow lockdown 

norms it is an appeal to the parents to make use of online payment modes like NEFT/IMPS, 

GooglePay, Paytm and other mobile banking apps to facilitate the payment of fees. However 

students who are facing problems using online payment modes can resort to offline payment 

modes.  

 Thanking you in anticipation. Stay at home, stay safe.  

  

Yours’ Truly  

  

Director  Dr. (Mrs.) Dolly Mistry   

 


